Dear Mr. Thueson,

	I, Paula Heward, am writing on behalf of my family in reference to a possible alternative option request for a fire hydrant. Per our discussion last week, I understand that the option for installing sprinklers in my home will be considered and allowed as an alternative option in lieu of installing a fire hydrant, since a new fire hydrant was recently installed on Wolf Creek Drive. 
I want to thank Mr. Thueson for taking the time to meet with me, calling and discussing my situation, as well as considering any other viable option to give my family the ability to build at 2950 N. Wolf Creek Dr. Eden, UT.  I greatly appreciate all of your help and assistance. 

Sincerely, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Paula Heward

